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Brandy Butler

From: Ellen Plendl
Sent: Friday, December 29, 2017 10:06 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: Docket 20170272
Attachments: FW Duke Energy Increase; Consumer Inquiry - Duke Energy Florida

See attached email and reply and add to the correspondence side of Docket 20170272. 



1

Brandy Butler

From: Governor Scott's Office of Citizen Services <EOGCitizenServices@eog.myflorida.com>
Sent: Friday, December 29, 2017 9:53 AM
To: Ellen Plendl
Subject: FW: Duke Energy Increase

FYI 
 
From: MepMoyer@aol.com [mailto:MepMoyer@aol.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 29, 2017 9:51 AM 
To: Governor Rick Scott <GovernorRick.Scott@eog.myflorida.com> 
Subject: Duke Energy Increase 
 
Governor Scott: 
  
    If you decide to approve Duke Energy's temporary increase in our energy bills I would 
suggest that you request that they suspend all bonuses and other incentives until the 
temporary increase is discontinued! 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Mel Moyer   
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Brandy Butler

From: Randy Roland
Sent: Friday, December 29, 2017 10:05 AM
To: 'MepMoyer@aol.com'
Subject: Consumer Inquiry - Duke Energy Florida

Mr. Mel Moyer 
MepMoyer@aol.com 
 
RE: FPSC Inquiry 1266157C 
 
Dear Mr. Moyer: 
 
The Governor's office forwarded a copy of your email regarding Duke Energy Florida (DEF) to the Florida Public Service 
Commission (FPSC). The FPSC regulates investor-owned electric, and natural gas utilities throughout the state, and 
investor-owned water and wastewater utilities in those counties which have opted to transfer jurisdiction to the FPSC. 
The FPSC has authority in the telephone industry which is limited to the Lifeline Assistance Program, Florida Relay 
Service, and pay telephone service. We appreciate the opportunity to assist you. 
 
You expressed a concern about DEF's application for limited proceeding rate increase in Pinellas, Pasco, Orange, 
Osceola, and Seminole Counties, for recovery of incremental storm restoration costs related to Hurricanes Irma and 
Nate, by Duke Energy Florida, LLC. We will add your comments to the correspondence side of Docket No. 20170272-EI. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact Ellen Plendl at 1-800-342-3552 or by fax at 1-800-511-0809. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Randy Roland 
Regulatory Program Administrator 
Florida Public Service Commission 
 
 
 
 
 
 




